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I strongly object to the Medworth facility.
This is on health, environmental and safety grounds.
My wife and I live in Wisbech and work on the .

 is already being affected by the proposal and worry.
My physical health, together everybody else in the vacinity, will be effected by the massive
volume of movements to even build the place let alone if it ever got built.
These massive number of extra vehicle movements will definitely contribute to more accidents
and incidents.
Weasenham Lane is already regularly completely closed for road sinkholes over the years.
The proposed route on from that of Algores Way for construction is already a disgustingly bad
road with many potholes and poor surfacing. People already swerve down the road. Boleness
Road will also get used and this is in even worse condition. In fact I have a claim in against the
council for 2 tyres destroyed by hitting a pothole right at this moment. (NCC Insurance Claim
PL23 0592)
These types of facility should be away from school and housing areas, close to major multi-laned
road such as the A1/A14 and not where roads already aren't of sufficient quality for existing
traffic.




